
RECYCLING DURING  
THE PANDEMIC 

PRESENTED BY: 

GERALD MENDOZA 

Glendale Public Works/ Integrated Waste Section  

FRIDAY, JUNE 12, 2020 * 6:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M. 

This workshop will focus on teens learning the importance 

of recycling waste. Everyone should play a part in helping 

protect this beautiful planet, including teenagers. In addition 

to teaching teens to recycle, we will encourage our teens to 

“go green” by getting creative and finding new purpose for 

used household items during the pandemic.   

To register, call or email:  

(818) 937-7242  -  dmmorales@glendaleca.gov 

(818) 937-7246  -  skhatchadourian@glendaleca.gov  

@MyGlendaleTeens  #MyGlendaleTeens 

VIRTUAL TEEN NIGHT OUT  PRESENTS: 


